
Request for School Supply Donations 

Dear [Community Member/Organization Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for the upcoming school year, we are 

reaching out to our valued community members to help support local students in need. Our 

initiative aims to gather essential school supplies for children who may otherwise start the school 

year without the necessary tools for success. 

We kindly ask for your support in the form of donations of school supplies, such as notebooks, 

pencils, backpacks, and other essentials. Your generosity can make a significant difference in the 

lives of our students. 

Donations can be dropped off at [Location] from [Start Date] to [End Date]. Additionally, we are 

hosting a community donation event on [Event Date] at [Event Location], where you can drop 

off items and enjoy some community festivities. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact in our community. Every 

little bit helps, and together we can ensure that every child is prepared and excited for the new 

school year. 

For any questions or further information, please contact us at [Contact Information]. We look 

forward to your support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization Name]  

[Phone Number]  

[Email Address] 


